CORRESPONDENCE
2/28/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01139-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 8:48 AM

To: ‘Carol Van Doorn'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: docket#20190166-WS

Good Morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190166-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Carol Van Doorn <carolvd@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 11:23 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: docket#20190166-WS

Hello! I am writing to oppose the utility requested rate increases by HC Waterworks. The interim rates
approved by the Commission should be sufficient as these interim rates represent approximately a 10%
increase.

The water quality at the covered bridge 55+ park is not optimal because there is often an odor in the water.
Carol Van Doorn

100 Jasmine St.

Lake Placid FI.
33852





